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Good afternoon,
I am writing concerned about the price hike in my body corporate insurance
premium. 2 years ago my portion w a ^ m which increased to approJH
last year and this year there were only 2 suitable options, one being H ^ H
my portion and the o t h e r ^ ^ H . I found this to be out of control, however the
alternative is to be uninsured. My broker feels that next year it will be even
worse with even more players dropping out of the market. In my block there
are only 2 townhouses and I feel we should be able to insure them some
other way if this is not investigated. Please send this to the apporopriate
department as something definitely needs to be done.
Regards,
Deanne Pin




